
 From: Priscilla Mason 
Purchasing Agent of Record 

                                              CLARK COUNTY 
 

RFP #929 
DESIGN SERVICES for ACCESSIBILITY and PARK IMPROVEMENTS at KLINELINE POND at 

SALMON CREEK REGIONAL PARK 
QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 

UPDATED: JULY 31, 2025 
 

 QUESTION ANSWER 
1. Will firms that have previously worked on the 

Klineline Pond at Salmon Creek Regional Park 
project be allowed to submit a proposal? 

Yes. Firms who have previously worked on 
the Klineline Pond at Salmon Creek Regional 
Park project will be allowed to submit a 
proposal. 

2. I am checking to see if this is a design/build on 
the splash pad. 

No. The splash pad is not design/build. The 
county will be working through a cooperative 
purchasing agreement to furnish the splash 
pad equipment.  

3.   
   

 


